
 

 

October 4, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:  US Secret Service Letter of September 9, 1996 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I have reviewed your letter of September 9, 1996, and the data disk which accompanied your letter. 

Your September 9 letter contained your response to my letter of June 18, 1996, and provided RIF 

numbers for documents you have forwarded to Steve Tilley at NARA II. I am writing to request 

clarification for what appear to be errors in your descriptions (on the RIFs) of documents I forwarded 

to you on June 18, 1996. 

 

Specifically,  research identification forms 154-10002-10320 through 154-10002-10328 as they 

appear in the data disk you provided do not describe the ten unnumbered documents listed in and 

forwarded to you with my June 18, 1996 letter. Nor does RIF 154-10002-10270 accurately describe 

your Document #139.  

 

The correct RIF numbers for the ten unnumbered documents appear to begin with 154-10002-10303 

and end with 154-10002-10312. Your Document #139 seems to be RIF 154-10002-10278 although 

there are some discrepancies between the actual documents and the description on the RIF. Please 

confirm the accuracy of the RIF numbers and the content of the assassination records described in my 

June 18, 1996 letter. 

 

 

If you have any questions about these matters, please call me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 



 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

 

 


